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Message:

Mr. Trevino

  We will be conducting missile tracking tests at the NASA flight facility on Wallops island to provide proof
of our ability to track fast moving targets to the accuracy claimed in our specifications.
  There will be multiple launches in the month of July and extensive set up and calibration (without
transmitting) before we will be confident with the radars, so if the STA is not ready at the first of the month
it should not affect us greatly.
  Launches will be generally to the east over the ocean which is where we will be tracking the missile, this
avoids steering the beam over populated areas to further reduce the chance of interference with any point
to point RF links.

M. Cittadini


